
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you,  

We here take this opportunity to clarify that Thursday, 28th September 2023 will be a holiday on 

account of “Barawafat”.  

In the circular sent on 24th September 2023, it was mistakenly written as “Muharram”. Our apologies 

for this clerical mistake.  
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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